	Change in Student Check-In Schedule
Beginning May 18th
 

	May 11, 2020
As shared in Dr. Martirano’s message last Friday, elementary schools will soon offer additional opportunities for student-teacher interaction based upon feedback from teachers, administrators, and parents. Beginning May 18th, the elementary distance learning schedule will include the opportunity for all students to attend both an English Language Arts Check-In and a Math Check-In each week. Sometime tomorrow, Tuesday, May 12, 2020 you will receive an email from your child’s teacher explaining which check-in will be designated for ELA and Math each week.
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